(719) 275-4275 315 N. 7TH STREET + CANON CITY, CO 81212 ¢ FAX: (719) 275-9050

March 5, 2025

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
Attn: Jocelyn Carter

1313 Sherman St., Suite 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: TR-2 Applications

Dear Jocelyn,

Confirming our telephone conversation we a requesting an extension of two weeks for both the Bedrock
& Pinon mine TR applications.

The extension is for a revision to adjust the reduced cost of weed control for reclamation.

We appreciate your assistance and if you have any questions or need more information, please let us
know.

Sincerely,

Siloam Stone, Inc.

it

Matthew J. Mueller

President / General Manager

siloam@siloamstone.com www.siloamstone.com



